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Senior manager resignation – ASB Bank Limited  
 
Ms Robyn Worthington, ASB’s Executive General Manager People, has announced she will be leaving the 
bank to return to her home in Australia. 
 
ASB CEO Vittoria Shortt noted Ms Worthington’s significant contribution to ASB and thanked her for her 
leadership of the ASB People division, notably during the Covid-19 pandemic when Ms Worthington led 
ASB’s People response. On behalf of ASB, Ms Shortt wishes Ms Worthington well for the future. 
 
Ms Worthington will remain in her role while a decision is made regarding her replacement. 
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